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It’s time to recover from the county fair and look forward to state events! Stateline 4-H 
had members who did very well in the County Carcass Contest. Members placed as follows: 
Beef - Bryce Duvall (2nd), Callen Corr (4th) & Breckyn Hiltner (5th); Goats - Neil Liggenstoffer 
(1st), Eliza Liggenstoffer (2nd & 5th) & Jancey Goodno (4th); Sheep - Breckyn Hiltner (1st), 
Braelyn Durham-Hacker (2md, 3rd & 5th) & Brayden Duvall (4th). Stateline 4-H held the 
monthly meeting on August 15th, 2021. Leader, Amanda Corr, reminded members that Kansas 
State Fair entries are due to the Barber County Extension Office by September 7, 2021. She also 
reminded members to turn in officer applications. Members made a motion to have a record 
book workshop on Saturday September 11 @ 3pm. The month was completed by the following 
members competing at the KS 4-H Livestock Sweepstakes Intermediate Meats Judging Contest: 
Cort Blunk, Callen Corr & Keagan McMurray. Callen Corr placed 13th, Keagan McMurray 
14th & Cort Blunk 31st Overall Individual. Callen Corr & Keagan McMurray were on a team 
with Hudson Rector & Callen Smith. As a team they place 1st in Placings, 2nd in Retail ID, and 
2nd Overall. Congratulations to all Stateline members this month! Stay well, stay safe and 4-H 
on!!

Sincerely,
Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter


